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Sonshine House Clothing Giveaway for Children
JULY 19TH 2017 BY DEE LOFLIN

Sonshine House Clothing Giveaway for Children

Dexter, Missouri - The First Baptist Church in Dexter will host the Sonshine House
Clothing Giveaway on Wednesday, July 19th.  

Hours are from 6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.  

Clothing is FREE for children ages birth to 18 years of age.

Please come to the Fellowship Hall at 11 W. Castor St. in Dexter, use the doors on
Walnut Street to enter.  (Across from FM Bank).
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